McGregor Real Estate acknowledges and understands that we have a responsibility to
our customers, our team and to the wider community to ensure we take care and that
we do not adversely affect the health and safety of others in our community during
the current pandemic.

Following Government advice and directives we are continuing to adapt how we operate our work
environment and our interactions with all stakeholders in our local industry. We respectfully ask all those that
we deal with to continue to accept these changes and work with us to minimise the impact of this Pandemic
across our community.

McGregor Real Estate are open and conducting business however we have introduced some measures and
taken some actions to help look after everyone’s health and safety.

These actions include:
¢ Property inspections of town and country listings are continuing with observation of levels of
social distancing and health and hygiene preparations on a case by case basis.

¢ Open Homes are now being conducted however we must be strict on our protocols.
* Visiting our office please observe all social distancing protocols, register and sanitise.

¢ Our auction team have after recent lifting of restrictions by NSW Government recommenced
running clearing sales with set Covid 19 protocols and social distancing measures. Our Real
Property Auctions are also now being conducted in rooms under the current venue guidelines and
we are making every effort to be aware of community needs.

¢ In property management our services continue however we are planning and conducting
routine inspections to have minimal interaction.

¢ Ingoing and outgoing inspections will be conducted with only our Property Manager present and
tenants will be able to discuss any matters by telephone.

e We are liaising with our trades and maintenance suppliers and all urgent necessary repairs will
be addressed as they arise however non urgent repairs and maintenance will be conducted under
Covid 19 guidelines.

e Our team are continuing to undertake ongoing appraisal and listings across the region with all
the health and safety recommendations foremost in our procedures.

Please accept these health and safety measures and continue to work with us at McGregor Real Estate.
We are keen to secure new business in these trying times and we will be liaising with government and
industry advisers to ensure we are aware of all new directives.

We appreciate your cooperation and would welcome your contact by telephone, email or text and we will
endeavour to keep you updated on Facebook.

Remember to socially distance....sanitise your hands regularly... showing symptoms, isolate and get tested!
By Working Together and Looking Out For Each Other, We Can Beat This!
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